Sacred Heart Open Night

SACRED HEART GRAMMAR SCHOOL
NEWRY

OPEN NIGHT
For Parents and Primary 7 pupils
will take place
on Thursday 27" November 2014
from 7.30 pm — 9.30 pm

Students interested in applying for entry to
Year 13 in September 2015

are also invited to attend.

Principal’s Address: 7.30 pm and 8.30 pm




